From: jeannebayley

To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: East Seattle School property
Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 1:56:35 PM

My understanding from the mailing we received was that there would be a hearing.
Now it appears that is not planned.
We need to voice concerns and hear what can be done to make it more workable.

Having lived across the street from this property, we know how much water runs
under ground among other issues.

There needs to be a hearing!
Jeanne Bayley

6119 SE 28th St
206.232.9492

206.697.0067

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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